ASHLYNS SCHOOL

April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Hoodie

| am delighted to be able to offer you the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class of 2022’ Leavers’
Hoodie for your child.

The hoodies will have a large ‘22’ print on the back containing the names of all students in the year
group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. Students also have the opportunity
to personalise their hoodie with a nickname or initials at a small extra cost. Nicknames must be
appropriate: please note that orders will not be processed for hoodies that include an inappropriate
nickname.

The price of a hoodie is £19.95 plus an extra £2.00 for initials or £3.00 for a nickname

Orders should be placed through the My School Hoodie website, via the link below:

https://myschoolhoodie.co.uk/product/ashlyns-leavers-2022/

Please note that the deadline is Friday 6 May and orders received after this date will not be
processed. The school will not be ordering any spare hoodies and we do not want any students to
be disappointed, so please do not miss the deadline!

Hoodies will be given out at the end of the last whole school exam in June.

Yours sincerely
[///} (lee Loy

Miss A Shilliday
Head of Year 11

Chesham Road, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3AH
T: 01442 863605 F: 01442 876292
E: admin@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk www.ashlyns.herts.sch.uk

Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc
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